
Crowan School Newsletter – 25th October 2024

Dates for your diary

Tuesday 12th November – Open Evening (for new Reception 2025 parents)

Friday 15th November – Children in Need (non-uniform and cake sale)

Friday 29th November – INSET day School closed to pupils for staff training

PTA DISCO and NON-UNIFORM DAY

Thank you to all the parents who
supported the non-uniform day and
the disco this week. The PTA made a
profit of £130 which will go towards a
Christmas visit for the whole school.
Thank you to Mrs Tregenza-Parker for
organising the disco.

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 100%

Pengelly: 92.9%

Trenoweth: 98.7%

Releath: 97.5%

Whole school: 97.4%

FANTASTIC ATTENDANCE  
FROM CRENVER!

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Rose and Willow

Trenoweth: Oliver and Ethan C

Pengelly: Eleanor and Oza

Crenver: Digby, Eliza, Frankie and 
Faizaan

Awards for this half term’s value:
Being aspirational

Emily, Poppy P and Humphrey

Well done all of you! 

CHILDREN  IN NEED- 15th November

On Friday 15th November we will be 
having a non-uniform day and cake 

sale for Children in Need and PTA 
funds. After half term we will be 

selling Pudsey items from the main 
office. We have wristbands and 

badges (£1 each) and Pudsey ears 
(£2.50 each).

HAPPY HALF TERM

Thank you to everyone for working so hard this half term, it has been amazing
to see all the progress that every single child has made since returning in
September. It has been a long half term, and I think the children (and staff!)
are really tired, so deserve a break. We look forward to seeing everyone back
in school on Monday 4th November.
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